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This update contains pertinent information about changes that will impact the Johns Hopkins HealthCare provider network. 
 

eviCore healthcare Adds New Codes 
 for Prior Authorization Effective January 1, 2022 

 
Effective: January 1, 2022 
 
Health Plans Affected: Priority Partners, Johns Hopkins Advantage MD 
 

Type of Change: Expansion of eviCore Prior Authorization Codes 
 
Explanation of Change: 
 

Effective Jan. 1, 2022, providers in the Advantage MD and Priority Partners, networks must obtain prior authorization for 

medical necessity from eviCore for certain new High Tech Radiology and Advanced Cardiac Imaging codes, and providers in 

the Priority Partners network must obtain prior authorization for certain new Laboratory codes (see linked list below).  The 

prior authorization requirement applies to members of all ages.  

 

Providers should submit prior authorization requests via the eviCore portal or, if the portal cannot be accessed, by calling 

eviCore at 866-220-3071.  

 

View the lists of new eviCore codes for ADVMD-PPMCO and eviCore codes for PPMCO Only effective Jan. 

1, 2022 that will require prior authorization.  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please contact the JHHC Provider Relations department at 888-895-4998 with any questions or concerns. 
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https://www.evicore.com/
https://www.hopkinsmedicine.org/johns_hopkins_healthcare/providers_physicians/resources_guidelines/provider_communications/2021/provider_updates/amd_ppmco_eff_jan_2022
https://www.hopkinsmedicine.org/johns_hopkins_healthcare/providers_physicians/resources_guidelines/provider_communications/2021/provider_updates/ppmco_eff_jan_2022

